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Year 1 have been enjoying poems over the last few weeks and really loved  
Spaghetti, Spaghetti. After reading it, the children chose food they love eating then 
identified verbs to describe how to eat it. They then wrote sentences remembering 
to leave spaces between words and to demark their sentences with capital letters  

and full stops.  
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This week, Years 2, 3 & 4 have begun a Poetry unit in English. We have 
read 'Bug Chant' by Tony Mitton, performed certain stanzas in small 
groups and written our own similar poems. We've had a lot of fun! 

Here are  some samples... 
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In Class 3, children have been studying Classic Narrative Poems: The Walrus and the 
Carpenter by Lewis Carroll. One of the activities they had to do was to focus on 

Grammar. Children had to write down adverbials. (When an adverbial modifies a verb, it 
changes the meaning of that verb) and fronted adverbials (words or phrases placed at 

the beginning of a sentence which are used to describe the action that follows). 
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Attendance Winners! 
 

  First Place: Class 1 = 98.1% 

 

 

 

 

  Second Place: Class 2 = 97.8% 

 

 

  Third Place: Class 3 = 95.7% 

 

 

Stars of the Week! 

Wow!! Look at our amazing stars of the 

week. They have impressed so many staff by 

working hard and tackling challenges all 

week long! We are so incredibly proud of 

you all. Well Done! 

Well done Class 1. You are our weekly winners.  

You have earned yourselves an extra 10  

minutes playtime on Friday afternoon!  

Reader of the Week  
Children at Ashdon have two additional 
opportunities to read to staff. This is in 

addition to their guided reading sessions, as 
well as other reading opportunities in class. 

Ms. Winning and Mrs. Davies run these clubs 
on Tuesdays and Thursdays. They had so many 

children that wanted to have additional 
reading sessions. 

Here is the reader of the week:  
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Well done Reader of the Week! I award you a 
House Point for working hard on improving 

your reading.  

Football Cards  
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have, unfortunately, noticed that 

football cards are causing some 

disruptions at school, leading to upset 

among the children. To ensure a positive 

learning environment, we will not allow 

football cards to be brought into school 

after half term. Please help us by 

ensuring your child does not bring them 

to school. Thank you for your 

understanding.  

Kindest regards, 

 Mrs. Reynecke-Raybould 



 
Important Dates  
and Information: 

 

 
 Monday 4th November - First Day of Autumn 

Term 2 
 Tuesday 5th November - Open Morning @ 09:10 

and  Open Evening @ 18:00 (If any PTA, current 
Reception parents or Governors would like to join 
us to talk to prospective parents, share your 
views and feelings about our school, please feel 
free to join us for a talk and a coffee) 

 Wednesday 6th November @ 14:00 - Touch 
Rugby 

 Friday 8th November @ 09:15 - Celebration 
Assembly (all parents and family welcome) 

 
 Friday 13th December @ 10:00 - Christmas 

Nativity Play (all families and friends welcome) 
 Friday 13th December @ 14:00 - Christmas 

Nativity Play (all families and friends welcome) 


